
Rainbow Planning Group
                                                    January 22, 2018

Lisa.Fitzpatrick@sdcounty.ca.gov

Dear Ms. Fitzpatrick,

This is a statement and  Plenary Session Agenda of January 17, 2018  which served as our 
guide at our last meeting.  As you know our Chair Gary Drake resigned and as I understand it 
so did our Vice Chair Martin Kurland.  I did get an email on Jan 17 from Mr. Kurland saying he 
was asking to be reinstated.

Six members showed up and we discussed what to do. Since we have 11 members the six 
constituted a quorum. Approved minutes of this meeting will be forthcoming after our February 
21st meeting.
 
Paul Georgantas, Frederick Rasp, Ron Trotter, Jeri Arganda, Mark DiVecchio. and William 
Crocker attended.

It was decided we would continue to actively support the Rainbow Community Planning Group. 
We agreed to meet February 21, 2018 and select officers.

Sincerely,

William Crocker, Secretary


